New Year’s holiday changes newspaper’s printing, mailing

New Year’s Day next Tuesday will alter the printing and mailing schedules for The Imper-ial
Republican for the Jan. 3, 2013 issue.

As it did this week for Christmas, The Imper-ial Republican will print a full day later than the
normal Wednesday afternoon schedule. Next week, subscribers will receive their newspaper a
full day later than normal on Thursday. Rural customers will receive their paper on Friday.

Ad and news deadlines for next week’s issue will be 12 noon on Jan. 2. Any copy submitted
earlier will be appreciated by the staff.

The Imperial Republican office will be closed all day this Friday, Dec. 28.




